
Hello everyone,  

It has been a great start to the term and the school has been a buzz of activity. Year 2 and 3 have 

been on a visit to the wardrobe theatre and enjoyed reliving their experiences of performing here at 

school in a real theatre. I have had a steady stream of children coming to the office to share their 

work and children take so much pride in sharing their achievements.  

School of Sanctuary  

Hannah More has a long history of migration. Last year we celebrated the Windrush generation and 

many families have links back to the Caribbean. We know that a large number of our families have 

come from all over Africa. We have recently seen many families who are seeking asylum join our 

school from all over the world. Although many children and parents speak little English, they quickly 

become part of our community and make friends. We want to ensure that we are doing all that we 

can to ensure that everyone feels welcome at Hannah More and so we are seeking recognition as a 

‘School of Sanctuary’. Several Bristol schools have this award and we will work with them to share 

ideas.  

Attendance  

Can I remind everyone to please let us know if your child is absent from school. We also need to 

know why! We are working hard to improve attendance, not least because it improves outcomes. 

Children learn more if they are here and the more lessons they miss, the harder it can be to catch 

up and succeed. We are always happy to meet with families and discuss any problems that you 

might have getting children to school.  

Although it is getting brighter and the weather will start to improve, children need to bring a coat 

and wear it out to play. There are often occasion when staff will try and get children outside in light 

rain. Anyone who has spent time in schools 

will realise the importance of children 

getting to release their energy. 

Have a relaxing weekend everyone and we 

will see you all on Monday.  

Mr Hawkins 
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